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The Town of Dundurn is excited to announce the official launch of its comprehensive ten-year 
Community Strategic Plan.  This plan, developed in collabora�on with Bloom Centre for 
Municipal Educa�on (CME), outlines the vision for progress and development from 2024 to 
2033. “Council has shown a drive to reach a sustainable future through inves�ng in the 
development of its Town, and it’s great to see everyone working together to accomplish these 
set out goals” states Tim Duhamel, President of Bloom CME. 

This landmark ini�a�ve reflects the town’s commitment to fostering sustainable growth, 
enhancing community well-being, and crea�ng a prosperous future for all residents.  It is the 
result of consulta�on with community stakeholders, local leaders, and residents, ensuring it 
reflects the objec�ves and needs of the town.  

“At the heart of our community lies a shared vision for a vibrant, successful and close-knit 
community" said Cur�s Boyes, Mayor of Dundurn. "This ten-year strategic plan encapsulates our 
collec�ve aspira�ons and provides a clear blueprint for achieving our long-term goals. It is a 
testament to the dedica�on and spirit of collabora�on that defines our town." 

Council members have a clear vision for the future of Dundurn and are dedicated to taking 
tangible steps to achieve the priori�es outlined in the plan. Council aims to establish Dundurn 
as a des�na�on of choice by inves�ng in recrea�on, wellness through improvements to parks, 
ameni�es, and infrastructure. With the introduc�on of new programs to the community, along 
with having the opportunity to invest in the Town’s economy through business and 
infrastructure developments, Council believes that this strategic plan showcases the small-town 
charm of Dundurn. 

The Town of Dundurn welcomes the par�cipa�on of all residents, businesses, and stakeholders 
in this historic endeavor.  They encourage everyone to contribute to the realiza�on of the 
community’s vision for a thriving and resilient town.  

To learn more about the 2024-2033 Dundurn Strategic Plan, you can visit the town’s website at 
www.townofdundurn.ca,  

 or contact the office at 306-492-2202.  
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